
Important Update: Pet Policy Changes 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you of important updates to our pet 

policy that will be effective as of [Effective Date]. 

New Pet Policy Highlights: 

• Only pets that are pre-approved by management will be allowed. 

• Pet registration and a non-refundable pet deposit of $[Amount] will be required. 

• Additional restrictions on breed and size will be implemented. 

• Pets must be kept on a leash in common areas and waste must be cleaned up promptly. 

If you currently have a pet, please ensure you comply with the new policy by [Compliance Date]. 

Failure to do so may result in additional fees or other actions. 

For any questions or to discuss your specific situation, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


